
January 2, 2018

FREE DELAYED PRICING ON NEW FARM DELIVERED
CORN TO ANY OF OUR CORN HANDLING FACILITIES

UNTIL SEPTEMBER 30, 2018

Effective January 2, 2018, we are offering free delayed pricing until September 30,
2018 on new delivered bushels of corn to any of our corn handling facilities. Also,

these bushels will not be assessed moisture drying charges, only shrink if applicable.

We are done picking up piles and we have adequate grain movement in the
company. Take advantage your time and core some bins, then sell on price rally

days in the future (hopefully).  Here is an opportunity to move some bushels.

These policies are subject to space availability.  We may suspend this program at
certain times depending on farmer cash grain movement.

If you are interested in delivering corn your facility, contact your location and let us
know how many bushels.  These bushels will be placed on delayed pricing contracts.

If these bushels are not priced by September 30, 2018, they will be subject to our
delayed pricing policies at that time.  They will not be automatically sold.  We will

charge a 15 cent fee if not sold by September 30th, with our daily rates thereafter.  This
is different than previous year’s policies as we want to promote getting these bushels

marketed on board rallies before the 2018 harvest and free up space for next fall.

Bushels previously delivered are not eligible to be moved over to this program, this is
strictly for new, off the farm, bushels. We are not calling in contracted bushels for

future months.

Farmers Cooperative is an Equal Opportunity Provider.


